May 5, 2015

Minutes of the meeting of the Sidney Sherman #2, Sons of the Republic of Texas

Billy Mayo, of San Jacinto #1 SRT

Clark Wright, Secretary, of Sidney Sherman #2 SRT
Christie Erickson of the Houston Livestock & Rodeo Speakers Bureau
Curt Osborne, President of the San Jacinto #1 SRT

Doug McBee, President Sideny Sherman #2 SRT with Linda
Jerry Bonnen, wife and grandadughter

JoAnna Wilson of Sidney Sherman #1, DRT with Daryl
Mike McCowen, member Sidney Sherman #2 & spouse
Mike Mitchel I of Sidney Sherman #2 SRT & Spouse

Ron Brown, District Representative

Ron Schoolcraft, of Lone Star #58

Steve Manis of Sidney Sherman #2 SRT

Tom Houston, Charman of the SRT Speakers Committe

(a total of 26 participants) attended this meeting held between 6:00 and 8:30 PM in the Community
Room of Ryans Steakhouse Restaurant located in Galveston County at 2310 Farmers Market Rd 2004
Texas City.

President McBee called the meeting to order at 6:50 P.M We said the pledges to the American and
Texas flags, followed by the invocation provided by Tom Houston. Each participant introduced their
parties, ending in the introduction of Christie Erickson of the Houston Livestock & Rodeo Speakers
Bureau. She set the stage, entering into a town hall meeting taking place a month after the battle at San
Jacinto.

Emily West only wants to go home, to New Haven Connecticut. She explained her recent history of
accompanying a Mr. Morgan of New Haven on a business trip which ended in Galveston in which she
wandered out of town, coming upon this company of strange looking men. She attached herself to the
official looking one with a fancy uniform and medals, whom she accompanied until the battle....

After the presentation, Steve Manis gave Ericka with a bottle of Yellow Rose Outlaw Texas Bourbon
as a token of our appreciation..

Clark Wright read the minutes of the January meeting, after which he presented the Treasurers report
which culminated with $1340.97 in the account at Texas First Bank.

President McBee called for new business. The consensus was inconclusive regarding the October
meeting. Tom Green suggested that we support the mid-October commemoration Ceremony at
Lakeview Cemetery. Joanna Wilson indicated that the DRT would probably not support this effort in
light of the poor turnout last year. ’

We closed the meeting with a benediction from Tom Houston.

Respectively submitted, Clark P. Wright
y



